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Nursery & Reception / Meithrin & Derbyn
Welcome back! Here is some useful information for the upcoming term.PE 
Nursery & Reception’s PE day is: 
Friday 

Kit –T-shirt, shorts/leggings or tracksuit bottoms & trainers. 

Please remind your child to bring their kit.
During the colder months please make sure children are wearing warmer clothes for when we are working outside.



Context
Autumn – My World
During this topic, learners will discover and explore the world around them. Within this we will be looking at who is in our families, friendships, hygiene and important people who keep us safe in school. 
Reading Texts- Sick Simon, Me and My Amazing Body, Funny Bones, Peace at Last and many more.
Please visit the school website for homework and learning opportunities: 
www.trowbridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Home Reading
The children will bring home their ‘Home Readers’ on a Monday but are able to change their books when they are finished. 
If books are not returned/lost there is a charge of £3 for a new book. 
We use a number of websites that can help your children with spelling, reading and maths. They can be accessed through their Google Classrooms on HWB.


How you can help your child
 
Reading - to encourage the children to explore and handle the books correctly. Look at the pictures, when the book is read to the child, ask them questions about the story. The children will soon be reading the story to you! 

Support them to write their phonic sounds, to counts up to 5/10/20 or to learn spellings for homework.

Nursery starts at 9am and finishes at 11.30am.
Reception starts at 8.55am and finishes at 3pm.
Attendance matters - make sure your child is in school every day!


Snack
Please provide your child with a healthy snack each day. Examples include; apple, banana, cut up grapes, carrot sticks, etc. 

WATER BOTTLES: We want to continue to reduce the number of bottles we throw away so please encourage your child to bring a water bottle to school. We will label these and they can keep this in class and have a drink when they need it. 
Can children please only bring water to school.

We look forward to a successful term in Nursery / Reception.
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